
THE TEXAS CALL CENTER BILL, HB 1634, WILL HELP
SAVE CALL CENTER JOBS FROM BEING OFFSHORED
AND OUTSOURCED.

FOR DECADES, CALL CENTER EMPLOYERS HAVE
RECEIVED TAXPAYER MONEY IN THE FORM OF
GRANTS, SUBSIDIES, AND TAX BREAKS. 

INSTEAD OF BEING A RELIANT SOURCE OF JOBS,
MANY OF THESE COMPANIES TAKE OUR TAX
DOLLARS ONLY TO TURN AROUND AND
OUTSOURCE OUR CALL CENTER JOBS.

HB 1634, THE TEXAS CALL CENTER BILL, WILL
HELP STOP THIS OUTSOURCING AND KEEP JOBS
HERE IN TEXAS.

TELL THE HOUSE BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY
COMMITTEE TO SUPPORT THE CALL CENTER BILL, HB
1634.  

TAKE ACTION!
 

SIGN THE PETITION
TO SUPPORT THE

CALL CENTER BILL
 

CWA.org/SaveTXJobs

Save Call Center Jobs in Texas

Steward Name:
Steward Contact Info:


